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NAIDOC 2018 

On Friday, Miss Robinson organised some activities to celebrate 
NAIDOC 2018.  

A sincere thank you to our special guest the Rev. Sealin Garlett, 
who did a traditional flag ceremony and Welcome to Country for 
us in the morning. In the afternoon students had rotations to do 
tile decorating, bracelet making, bead work and listened to the 
Reverend talk about growing up in this country. Students also 
made a mural on the windows in the quadrangle. This is still up 
and can be viewed when you visit the school.  

Students enjoyed pulled pork rolls for lunch—thanks Mrs Bradley!   

Thanks to Mrs Mackin (jnr) for coming in on her day off to help out 
and very special thanks to Miss Robinson for organising such an 
amazing event! The students and staff thoroughly enjoyed the 
day.   







Coming up… 

 Thursday 25 October-Breakfast Club 
 Thursday 1 November-Assembly 9:00am 
at the school entry Merit certificate 
assembly only.  

There will be no bulletin next Tuesday 30 October.  

 
Student of the Week 

Congratulations  JENN! 

 

Assembly 

Our final assembly for 2018 will 
be held at the school entry at 
9 :00a m  on  T hu r s d ay  1              
November. There will not be a 
class presentation, this is a merit        
certificate assembly only.  
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Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

The organising committee are asking for 
food anddonations for the dinner to be 
held on Wednesday 5 December. There 
is a list of food required in the  office.  

 All help is gratefully received. For all    
queries please call Amanda 0409 107 66 
or  Kate 0418 926 526. 




